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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please note that your child’s second report for the 2024-25 academic year is being sent to you 

via the WeDuc (Matrix) app today so this should be accessible by tomorrow evening at the latest.  

 

This report provides you with an overview about your child’s attitude to learning broken down into 

effort, attitude to learning and homework. 

 

You will also receive a predicted grade from all subjects stating what grade your child’s teachers 

believe they will get at the end of Year 11 if they continue their current progress path whilst also 

considering their attitude to learning and assessment records. 

 

Mock Examinations 

 

We will be writing to you again in the coming weeks with more information about your child’s 

mock examinations that are provisionally scheduled to take place the week commencing Monday 

16th June 2025.  

 

It is crucial that your child is equipped for these examinations as it could cost your child crucial 

marks and success if they do not have the right equipment to answer the questions. 

 

All students require: 

 

• x2 Black pens 

• x1 Green pen 

• x1 Pencil  

• Rubber and Sharpener 

• Scientific Calculator 

• Protractor 

• Highlighter(s) 

• Ruler 15cm or 30cm in length  

 

Revision Resources  

 

To support pupils with their first mock examinations we have put together a revision page on our 

website that can be found here: https://wednesfieldacademy.com/revision-resources/. 

 

On this site pupils will find revision materials, lesson content and support how to revise using 

popular revision strategies. Mr Hill (Assistant Headteacher) has also sent all pupils revision 

checklists and specifications over email in recent weeks. 

 

https://wednesfieldacademy.com/revision-resources/


 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of House via the 

postbox email at postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or contact the school by telephone on 

01902 558222. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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